- UNIVERSITY ofALASKA ANCHORAGE

Faculty Senate -

"'T'o‘: Provost Michael Driscoll,
University of Alaska Anchorage

"Fr:  Christine Lidren,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Faculty Evaluation Guidelines

On April 1, 2011 the Faculty Senate approved the following motions from the Ad Hoc

Committee for Faculty Evaluation Guidelines.

Unanimously approved the motion to forward to the Provost ansummary of comments
received by the Ad hoc Committee from the faculty regarding the Faculty Evaluation
Guidelines during February 2011.

Approved the motion to accept the current iteration of the Faculty Evaluation
Guidelines with the provision that the Faculty Senate conduct a thorough review of the
Faculty Evaluation Guidelines five years after the Faculty Evaluation Guidelines have
gone into effect and revise as needed.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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